
 Tiger’s newsletter   

7th July 2023 

 

 

What a busy week we have had! Our Class Assembly and our trip to Tropical World! 

Thank you to everyone who came to watch our assembly – we’re sure you will agree 

that the children did us proud!  

 

Our story this week and next is ‘Captain Yellowbelly – The Tale of the Terrible Pirate’ 

by Preston Rutt. It is about a cowardly pirate who has a bad day! It is a funny story 

(especially when he gets bird poo in his eye!). The children have written super 

sentences about the pirate and have enjoyed pirate role play both indoors and 

outside. They have made and painted parrots and pirates and made some wonderful 

pirate masks – great cutting skills everyone! Our key words from the story are ocean, 

saves, free, strange, dumped, rubbish, plastics, rot, difference and harmful. We also 

looked at different types of boats and discussed the material they may be made from 

including metal, plastic, wood, rubber, glass and cotton. We discussed why boats 

can’t be made from paper and had a go making our own! We then drew our own 

boats and wrote descriptive sentences.  

 

We have another busy week next week including: 

• Tuesday 11th July – shuffle up day – children to visit new classes 

 

• Wednesday 12th July – Summer Walk – you are welcome to join on us this! 

When we went on our previous walks, we noticed lots of litter so we have borrowed 

litter pickers and will be ‘cleaning’ up as we go. We have a few pairs of protective 

gloves but please bring your own if you have any. As we are litter picking and going 

through the woods, this walk will not be suitable for younger siblings or pushchairs. 

 

• Friday 14th July – Sports day (morning) – Please come and join us!  

We aim to start around 9.15 and the event will last approximately 90 minutes 

 

Please email us on leebriggtigers@watertonacademytrust.org if you want to share any 

home learning or experiences with us and don’t forget to look at our super learning on 

twitter (https://twitter.com/Lee_Brigg)! 

 

This will be our final newsletter of the year but we would all like to say a big thank you 

for all your support over the year and wish you all a lovely Summer! 

 

From Mrs Tutt, Mrs Guppy, Miss Khan, Mrs Greaves, Miss Hamond, Mrs Woollands 

and Mrs Goulding 
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